
Environment 

and Parks 

May 24, 2019 

Summer Village of Sandy Beach 
RR1 Site 1 Comp 63 
Onaway AB TOE 1 VO 

Dear: 

RE: Letter of Authorization No. 1137- 02-01 

Operations Division 
Suite #1, 250 Diamond Avenue 
PO Box 4240 
Spruce Grove, Alberta T7X 3B4 
Telephone: 780-960-8600 

File No.: 004-1137 
Approval No.: 1137-02-01 

Project: One-time Treated Wastewater Discharge of Summer Village of Sandy 
Beach lagoon on Forested Land at 02-056-01-WSM 

This letter enables the Summer Village of Sandy Beach to implement a one-time discharge of 
treated wastewater from its wastewater lagoon for fixing the lagoon structure. The works shall 
be conducted as per the plan received on February 20, 2019 and shall follow the conditions 
listed in the enclosed Appendix. Please note that follow-up soil and groundwater sampling is 
required by this letter. If sampling results show negative impacts on the discharge area or 
downstream of the discharge area, Summer Village of Sandy Beach may be required to take 
actions for reversing the impacts. 

According to Environment and Park's Standards, a wastewater lagoon facility is required to be 
operated by maintaining a minimum 0.6 metre of freeboard between the high water level and 
the top of berm. Please note that not being able to keep the required minimum freeboard shows 
under-capacity issue and facility owner will be required to expand or upgrade the lagoon facility. 

If you have any questions regarding this Letter of Authorization, please contact Yarning He at 
7 80-960-8646. 

Yours truly, 

Muha�FI-B(I.-AZIZ, P. ng. 
Designated Director under the Act 

cc: Yarning He, AEP 








